Based on overwhelming demand from educators and high student participation, the statewide website featuring info on Advanced Manufacturing Careers, known as “Virtual Manufacturing Day” will continue to be available through the end of October, Manufacturing Month! Please let students, parents, friends and educational partners know about this excellent resource.
 
The QCC greater community can access the website directly at http://makeitinmassachusetts.com/home/
 
QCC Faculty, you are all welcome to use the website with a class, but registration is not required for post-secondary use.
 
High school students are being engaged to use the website through their teachers, who are being asked to register to participate. To register a high school class, please see link in the information below.
 
 
Adrienne Linnell
Program Administrator, STEM Initiatives
Quinsigamond Community College
670 West Boylston Street
Worcester, MA 01606-2092
508-854-2782
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